
Curriculum Committee Report for the Academic Senate 
 
The below information was approved on 01/08/19 by the Curriculum Committee (CC) to be moved forward 
to the Academic Senate. 
 
 
Revised Course Proposals: 
 
 
CHDV 100 - Foundations Early Childhood Ed 
 
The Child Development and Early Education Program (Health & Human Services Division) stated that CHDV 
100 (Foundations Early Childhood Ed) is being revised because the course learning outcomes have been 
updated and revised to align with current industry standards, including the National Association for the 
Education of Young Children, Michigan Core Knowledge and Core Competencies, and best practices in the 
field. The CC recommends the revised course proposal for CHDV 100 (Foundations Early Childhood Ed) 
move forward as a recommendation to the Academic Senate. 
 
 
CHDV 215 - Infant Toddler Program Dev 
 
The Child Development and Early Education Program (Health & Human Services Division) stated that CHDV 
215 (Infant Toddler Program Dev) is being revised because the course learning outcomes have been updated 
and revised to align with current industry standards, including the National Association for the Education of 
Young Children, Michigan Core Knowledge and Core Competencies, and best practices in the field. Because 
of this realignment there has been a reduction in lecture content, lecture hours, and credit hours. The CC 
recommends the revised course proposal for CHDV 215 (Infant Toddler Program Dev) move forward as a 
recommendation to the Academic Senate. 
   
   
CHDV 222 - School-Age: Out of School Care 
 
The Child Development and Early Education Program (Health & Human Services Division) stated that CHDV 
222 (School-Age: Out of School Care) is being revised because the course title and learning outcomes have 
been updated and revised to align with current industry standards and best practices in the field. The CC 
recommends the revised course proposal for CHDV 222 (School-Age: Out of School Care) move forward as 
a recommendation to the Academic Senate. 
 
 
Submitted by Kari Richards, Ph.D. 

Curriculum Committee Chair 
 
 


